
Golf clubhouse has new look

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Holyoke Golf Club ushered in the 2014 season in newly-remodeled quarters at 415 E.
Carnahan St. at the annual meeting Tuesday, April 22.

  

On the north side of the clubhouse, the lounge has a brand new facelift. Paneling was removed,
and one wall was torn out and replaced by a bar.

  

Behind the paneling was siding from when the building was a shed years ago. The siding was
made a part of the wall design for an attractive wood feature.

  

The bar also has a unique story, as the tabletop is a bowling lane from the former Scormor
Lanes, which was torn down a year ago in Holyoke.

  

For the full article, ask us how you can set up an e-Subscription! Call 970-854-2811.

The newly-remodeled clubhouse at Holyoke Golf Course, located at 415 E. Carnahan 
St., was finished last week, just in time for the April 22 annual meeting that ushers in the
2014 golf season.  
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